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LETTER DATED 4 DECEMBER 1986 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
ZIMBABWE TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to request an immediate meeting of the Security Council to
consider the situation in the Israeli-occupied Palestinian and other Arah
territories, including Jerusalem.

(Signed) I. S. G. MUDENGE
Ambassador/Permanent Representative of the
the Republic of Zimbabwe to the United
Nations and Chairman of the Co-ordinating
Bureau of the Movement of Non-Aligned
Countries

86-33474 5204e (E)



